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HONORARIUM FROM SENATOR DOLE

Textron, Inc. gave $1,000 as an honorarium from Senator Robert Dole. The money was used to
buy two glass display shelving units and eleven solid oak art display stands. These display
stands are a much-needed improvement for our artwork. We want to thank Senator Dole for his

support of Kansas Originals Market.

FEATURED IN KANSAS! MAGAZINE

Kansas Originals Market was featured in the 3rd issue 1993 of Kansas! magazine. The story
and photography were by Joan L. Istas. We are very pleased to be honored in this way. We
have copies for sale at Kansas Originals. We have had many visitors as a result of the article.

GOVERNOR FINNEY VISITS

The staff at Kansas Originals Market was very happy to welcome Governor Joan Finney as a
guest during the Czech Festival. Governor Finney was able to look at some of our Made-in
Kansas merchandise and to preview the new addition.

WELCOME TOURS AND GROUPS

We would like to encourage our members to bring any groups that might be interested to Kansas
Originals for a tour. We provide Kolaches for each person if you let us know in advance. With
our new hospitality room, in addition to all the arts and crafts of our members, we have a history
area to educate visitors about Post Rock Country. We can provide you with a list of eating
places that handle groups if you want to schedule a Christmas event.

CHRISTMAS OPEN HOUSE

The Christmas Open House will be November 27th and November 28th, the Saturday and
Sunday after Thanksgiving. This will give people a chance to bring their holiday visitors to the

market. We will have guest artists on both Saturday and Sunday afternoons, along with special
food and music. Come join the fun.




